
Saltash Waterfront Residents Association 
 
 
The Saltash Waterfront Residents Association  continue to be an active and well 
respected Residents Association, representing around 400 households spreading up 
from the Waterfront and Waterside areas. The highlight of the last year being the well 
attended Christmas event, early planning is underway for a future event. SWRA are 
thankful to the Town Council for their financial support for this event. 
 

 SWRA is also engaged with the Neighbourhood Plan, and Coastal Communities 
Team representing residents on both. 
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